
June 8,2025 

 

To the Selection Committee: 

 

Sir/Madam: 

 

I consider it a privilege to write a letter of recommendation for Ms. Limpo. I have worked closely with her 

as her former school principal for several years, beginning in June 2010 at Saint Vincent Institute. She 

works as a full-time science biology, chemistry, physics, and physical science teacher at the grade 9 

level. We collaborated, discussed curriculum, teaching strategies, pacing guides, and school expectations. 

  

Ms. Limpo, as a teacher, is a good and skilled communicator and has a good relationship with her parents 

and some other co-teachers. She readily tries new teaching strategies that accommodate student learning 

needs. Her effective classroom management techniques create a safe environment where students can 

try new things and progress academically. Hands-on learning activities and project-based learning are 

frequently part of her unit planning. She is prompt, organized, and dependable, which makes her someone 

faculty members go to when they have questions or need assistance. 

  

Ms. Limpo is a consummate professional who contributes to a healthy school culture, so students and 

teachers thrive. She is a person of integrity who has a wealth of talents to share. She teaches with a smile 

and shows grace and flexibility when things happen that may alter her plans. Ms. Limpo will be a positive 

addition and an asset to your school. 

If you have any further questions with regards to her background or qualifications, please do not hesitate 

to contact me at this number +6309091211091.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
MARIA BEATRIZ V. BESA 
Former School Principal 
 

Signature


